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Memo
To:
Transportation Directors/Superintendents/Lead Trainers
From:
Susan M. Miller, Supervisor, School Transportation Unit

Date:
April 22, 2019
Re:
2019-2020 CDE Small Vehicle Written Tests
CDE has had requests to have the Small Vehicle Written Test available in late spring for the districts that do their small vehicle training prior to the summer break.  So, on Monday, April 22, 2019 CDE will send, via email, the 2019-2020 school year CDE Small Vehicle Written Test materials.  

This test is for all small vehicle operators, whether they are route operators or activity operators.  Route operators are required to answer five additional questions at the end of the test. Tests are designed to be taken individually, not in a group setting
All test questions are taken directly from the CDE Type A, Multifunction, Small Vehicle Operator Guide which is located on the home page of our website at http://www.cde.state.co.us/transportation.

In our continuing efforts to assist our school districts and streamline training, CDE is currently developing online training for Small Vehicles that we hope to have available by this fall.  We will provide additional information regarding the online training once it is completed.

If your district does not receive the Small Vehicle Testing Material by the end of the week, please send me an email and I will email them to you.
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